
A Musical Program Presented by the 
5th Grade Students

What you need to know:
 Date: Thursday, October 3rd
 Time: Students report between 5:30-5:45pm, concert begins at 6:00pm
 What does my child wear: Their best 1950s, old time rock and roll costumes!
 If you can't find anything, wear blue jeans and a plain white shirt. 

 Speaking Parts: There are a number of short speaking parts in our program.   
 Anyone who returns the permission slip below will have their name put in hat and the  
 speaking parts will be drawn from those names.  All parts are 1-2 sentences and must 
 be memorized.

 Costume Ideas:

 Questions: christine.bock@knoxschools.org OR elizabeth.brown1@knoxschools.org

Speaking Part Permission Slip

We will have rehearsals for our speakers on Oct. 1 & 2 after school until 3:45. Please be sure you can stay 
for those rehearsals before signing up below. 

Have all permission slips turned in no later than Sept. 9th to your child's music teacher.

By signing the below, I commit to making sure that my child will be at the performance on Oct. 3rd.  He or 
she also has my permission to stay after school to rehearse on Oct. 1 & 2. 

Student's Name: _______________________________________  Homeroom: _________________________________

Parent/Guardian's Signature: _________________________________________________________________________

Who will be picking up your child? (They must have a car tag or ID). __________________________________

Cell-phone of person picking up your child: __________________________________________________________

Recipients of Speaking Parts will be announced September 12th.


